
 

South Florida Area 15 Delegate’s 

Post Conference Report to District 5 

   

 

 

Our Area 15 Delegate, Cary W., will tell District 5 what happened at the 2023 General Service Conference in New 
York.  For example, will the AA preamble change again?  Got an opinion about the literature changes?  Or the 
Plain and Simple Language translation of the Big Book?  Your questions and comments are not only welcome, 
they’re invited!      
 

Saturday, July 29, 2023 from Noon to 2:30 p.m. at 
St Nathaniel’s Episcopal Church 
4200 S Biscayne Dr. 
North Port, FL 34287 

 
Schedule: 

• Light lunch from Noon to 1 p.m. (Desserts are welcome!)   
• Delegate Report from 1 to 2:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

 
Questions? 
chairperson@aadistrict5.org 

altchairperson@aadistrict5.org 
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